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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   
 

Thursday 12th December—EYFS & KS1 Nativity—9.30am & 
1.30pm 

 
Friday 13th December—Pantomime Trip for Reception to Year 6 

children 
 

Tuesday 17th December—Christmas Party Day—Non Uniform day  
 

Wednesday 18th December—KS2 Carol concert  at 1.30pm 
 

Thursday 19th December—Christmas jumper day  , Christmas 
Party Lunch & end of term—School finishes at 2pm for the 

Christmas Holidays 
 

Monday 6th January 2025—Return back to School 

         Attendance figures this week:         
 

     Reception 90.3% 
       Yr 1 98.1%        Yr 4 94.1% 
       Yr 2 97.2%        Yr 5 95.6%  
       Yr 3 98.9%        Yr 6 95.6%  

 

 

 

 

Tickets now available for our EYFS and  

KS1 Production of 

 

Thursday, 12 December 2024 

at 9.30am or 1.30pm  

£1.00 per ticket  
 

(Limited to 2 tickets per family) 

Admission to primary school  
September 2025 

 
If you, or anyone you know, has a child that 

is 4 between 1 September 2024 and 31  
August 2025, applications for a primary 

school must be  
submitted before Wednesday, 15 January 

2025. 
 

If you know anyone who is looking at primary 
school admissions for next academic year 
and they would like to look around school, 

please  

Wow ! Thank you to  

everyone who supported our Asda  

cashpot for Schools programme.  

Together we raised a total of £451.46 

Tickets now available for our KS2  

Christmas Cracker   

 

 

 

Wednesday, 18 December 2024 

at 1.30pm 

£1.00 per ticket  
 

(Limited to 2 tickets per family) 

Just a reminder 

that school  

finishes on  

Thursday the 19th 

December at 2pm. 

 

Sharples Primary School’s famous colour raffle  

returns this Christmas! 

Thank you for the kind items you donated today towards our colour 

raffle.  

These items will now be made into a hamper of each colour and raffle 

tickets will be available next week for you to hopefully win one of these 

wonderful hampers. 

Last years hampers were truly incredible and the 

lucky winners of them were delighted with their 

goodies just in time for the big day.  

The winning tickets will be drawn on Monday 

16th December.  


